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Heldenfels, Leane

From: Jean mather 4RI m%
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 4:31 PM ==
To: dbara@earthlink.net ‘

Cc: Heldenfels, Leane; Russell Fraser; David Swann; Kent Anschutz SRCC; Marc Davis

Subject: Variance to add a non-adjacent room to the 1001 E. Riverside Bed and Breakfast

Dear Donna,

I've heard from two of my committee members by email so that makes three of us out of four that see no need to grant

the variance you've requested. The only hardship would be loss of additional income. (The fourth couldn't leave his
home).

Jean Mather



